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Prooth

There is no objection to the proposed development of a three bedroom home as such.

However, I strongly OBJECT TO THE BASEMENT DEVELOPMENT.

Even though I have read the reports and related documents, whenever a basement development is included 

there are problems that arise after 2 or more years:

i.e. Settlement

      Ground movement causing damage to properties within close proximity (this I have 

       noticed in the area and unfortunately to my cost).

       Should the developer be in such need for a basement, maybe it would be best to

       seek an alternative site where there is less chance of subsidence.

Page 18 of 30


